
NEWS RELEASE: Nov. 7, 2011 
 

No election in Greene County Tuesday 
 
Greene County Clerk Richard Struckhoff reminds voters there is no election in Greene 
County tomorrow, Tuesday, Nov. 8. 
 
The next election in Greene County is Feb. 7, 2012, the Presidential Preference Primary. 
Non-registered voters have until Jan. 11 to register to vote in the February election.  
 
For more information, call the Greene County Clerk’s Office at 417-868-4060. 
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